
Hi Peter,

I've just had a discussion with a ratepayer who is concerned about the demolition of the 
building on Anstey Park. They want an assurance that care will be taken that any asbestos in 
the building is identified, treated and disposed of properly. A one line reply to this email will 
probably do nicely if you have the time.

You would think that this shouldn't even be an issue, but they are concerned that it would be 
done (in their words) "by a prison work crew and a front end loader".

I think what could be happening here is that people remember years ago a Shire worker was 
asked to remove some asbestos and he wasn't given the correct protection. Worksafe got 
involved and the (disgruntled) Shire worker ended up hiring one of the top industrial relations 
and compensation lawyers in the state and there was a bit of a hoo hah over it.

regards
Adam
Goomalling Residents and Ratepayers Working Party
15/09/21


